Steven SeEe

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 1:38 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill H5137

To House Committee on State Government & Elections,
My name is Jason Romblad, an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket.
| am providing my testimony today in support of bill H5137. | believe it is priority for our
election officials to confirm that only United States citizens are voting in our elections.
Please pass this bill to further secure our elections.
Thank You.
Jason Romblad
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